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Miss Wilbanks
Kindergarten Class News

December 12, 2014
Thank you ALL for making Mrs. Heffner’s birthday SO SPECIAL!  :0)

        We will be watching the Christmas movie “The Polar Express” on Friday, December 19th.   
Please have your child wear appropriate sleepwear (PJ’s or a gown) to school for this special day.  Participation is OPTIONAL, so if your child does not have something suitable to wear he or she does not have to dress in night time clothes.  :0)
Your child is welcome to bring the following items to school on our “Pajama Day”: 
(Friday, December 19th)

(all items need to fit inside your child’s book bag)

· Small blanket or towel
· Slippers/Bedroom Shoes – Please wear sneakers to school for outside time.
· Small stuffed animal

· coloring book and/or blank paper for drawing

The children are excited about the upcoming Holiday Break!  :0) 
“Holiday Party”
Our Winter  Party is scheduled for Wednesday, December 17th from 1:30-2:30.   

Please contact our Room Mom, Vanessa Patterson, know if you would like to help with this special event.  Thank you!  
v8patterson@yahoo.com
Homework:

· Spend TIME together as a family.    :0)
· Continue to read at home.  
· Write about special things you do over the Holiday Break.

(You do not need to turn in anything to school unless you wish to share it with the class.)

This is the last newsletter I will send home this month.  I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas!  Enjoy time with your sweet children!   Merry Christmas!!!  :0)
                                             Love, Miss Wilbanks & Mrs. Heffner
